January 3, 2024

Dear Directors
	As I paid this year’s assessment I became aware that the cost of my water has risen 40% in 4 years. Runaway spending and highhanded management is what caused the district to split in 2013. The rate of increased spending needs to be brought under control. This is NOT the U.S. Government; it is a small irrigation district. Once the low head dam work is completed, I would hope to see the assessments go back down.

Respectfully
Mark Gower
Radio Flyer Ranch

Assessments:	2020	$182		
		2021	$198
		2022	$212
		2023	$255
255 / 182 is 1.40 or an increase of 40%

